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S5.C.8 – Source Control Program 

 
 
S5.C.8.b.iii 
On January 1, 2023, Kent kicked off its Source Control Business Inspection Program. 

 
Information about the Source Control Program, proper implementation and maintenance of 
Source Control Best Management Practices (BMPs) pertaining to activities that may 
generate pollutants, and requirements applicable to those activities were provided by a 
variety of methods, including electronic communications, in person, by mail and made 
available on Kent’s Source Control for Existing Development webpage.  
 
In 2023, 239 inspections needed to be completed to 
equal 20% of the businesses and/or sites listed in the 
source control inventory, 279 initial and follow-up 
inspections were conducted. Initial inspections in 
2023 were prioritized based on site history and high-
risk potential for pollution generation, such as food 
service establishments, industrial sites, and shopping 
plazas. Additional sites were inspected when they 
were subject of a complaint. Each business inspected 
received education, technical guidance, and training 
on hazardous and solid waste handling, storage, and 
disposal, spill prevention and specific BMPs depending 
on the potential pollutants each business generated.  
In addition, various educational resources such as 
Kent’s Source Control Communications letter, Source 
Control pollution prevention BMP brochure/poster, a 
spill kit, pollution prevention button, and “Shut the 
Lid” dumpster material were provided/applied as 
appropriate to the business activity. Businesses were 
also informed of Kent’s Best Management Practices 
webpage where they could find additional resources.   

 
 
 



S5.C.8.b.iv 
Kent completed updates to Kent City Code 7.05 - Storm and Surface Water Utility. The 
updates, effective in March of 2022, consist of the language needed to support the Source 
Control program requirements.  
 
Kent developed a system of inspection procedures and progressive enforcement to 
implement for pollutant generating businesses. After sending an Admonishment letter 
(warning), if the source control team determines through follow-up inspections or 
otherwise, that a site has failed to adequately implement required BMPs or other source 
control requirements, they will proceed to contact the responsible party through phone 
calls, emails, and additional site visits. If code violations still exist, code enforcement is 
initiated and executed as outlined in Chapter 1.04 of the Kent City Code. Progressive 
enforcement may include a Correction Notice, Voluntary Correction Agreement, Notice of 
Violation, and/or civil penalties. In 2023, compliance was met after issuing Correction 
Notices to 4 different businesses. No further actions, such as escalated enforcement or 
referrals of code violations to Ecology, were required. 
 
Kent has an established database to maintain records, including documentation of each site 
visit, record of phone calls/emails, educational outreach provided, photos, inspection 
reports, warning letters, correction notices, notice of violations, and other enforcement 
records, all demonstrating an effort to bring sites into compliance. 
 
 









 



 



 
 


